
 

 

Diary Dates 
October 

20th  End of Half Term 

30th  Children return 

31st Class 2 start gymnastics 

November 

6th  Pantomime – Sleeping 

Beauty – in school 

6-8th  Scholastic Book Fair 

7th/8th  Parents’ Evenings 3.30 – 

6.30pm 

7th  AIP Taster session 3.30pm 

17th  Children in Need 

17th  PE Funday – PM  

24th  Non-Uniform Day 

30th  Flu Vaccinations YR – Y4 

December 

1st  Christmas Fayre 

6th  Perrygrove Visit –  

Pre-School & Class 1 

8th  Christmas Lunch 

11th  Infant Production – 6pm 

12th  Infant Production –1.30pm 

 Junior Production – 6pm 

13th  Junior Production –1.30pm 

 Pre-School Production –6pm 

14th  Christmas Parties 

15th  Carol Service at Forest 

Church 

 End of term 

 

Hurricane Ophelia 
Monday was such an exciting day for the children as 

the sky and sun changed colour.  Pre-School had a 

great time catching leaves, whilst children across the 

school were full of fantastic questions.  There is no 

doubt that it is a day that they will remember for some 

time! 

Parents’ Evening 
Bookings for Parents’ Evening can be made when the 

appointment slots open on e-Schools on Monday 30th 

October at 9.00 am.  If you haven’t got your log in 

details, please pop into the office and we can provide 

them for you. 

Woodland Walk 
Class 3 enjoyed a woodland walk to inspire them 

before creating some poetry.  We look forward to 

reading their completed masterpieces!  Thank you to 

the parents who gave up their time to help. 

 

Superheroes! 
We had some rather impressive people in Class 1 on 

Thursday, including Super Girl, a fire fighter and Captain 

America!  They all enjoyed sharing their work with 

parents and carers - many thanks to those who came.  
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Shoebox Appeal 
We are asking for a £1 per family donation to go into the Shoeboxes and if you are able to wrap 

a shoe box in Christmas paper it would be appreciated. They will be collected from school on 

Wednesday 1st November by The Salvation Army.  

NSPCC Sponsored Events 
All events have now taken place – if you have been able to collect some sponsor money for the 

NSPCC, we would be very grateful if your children could pop it into the box in their classroom by 

Monday 30th October. 

Forest High  
Year 6 had a wonderful morning at Forest High school this week. Once again, their behaviour 

was a credit to you as parents and the school.  

Congratulations! 
A big well done to Mrs Bradley who has been appointed as an Assistant Head Teacher in 

Gloucester to cover a maternity leave.  However, we still get to see her as she will still be working 

with our Pre-School one day a week! 

 
 

 

 Steam Mills Superstars! 
Pre-School  Daisy and Toby       

Class 1  Henry and Oscar     

Class 2  Dyllan, Mia J, Annabelle and Milly    

Class 3   Alana, Milo and Ruby       

Class 4   Katie and Riley 


